
I would like that the funding not be cut in half. Our schools have under priviledged kids that need 
the services we provide, chromebooks, up to date teacher material and the education that comes 
with our teachers. They do not have money to pay for the nececcesities that will be cut by Mayor 
Mike Dewine. He will be cutting a lot of resources that we will be using that money for and if he cuts 
it he will be lying to the homeowners that still are under the impression its helping our schools when 
it is not. Some of these students have issues with learning and if we had our resources taken away 
how will we be able to help every child. Our kids already struggle everyday to come to school and 
eat two meals a day, how can we do this to the students that need help with learning and resources 
that the the money would hlep us with. Please dont cut our funding we really need it for our babies.   


